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Thank you, Madame President,
The delegation of Turkmenistan welcomes the distinguished delegation of Lithuania to the UPR Session and thanks it for the detailed presentation of the human-rights-related accomplishments in the country.
While commending the Government of Lithuania for having ratified almost all of the United Nations core human rights instruments and their optional protocols,

We took note with appreciation the accreditation of the National Human Rights Institutions of the Seimas Ombudsmen’s Office as a national human rights institution under the Paris Principles with “A” level in 2017. 
Furthermore, welcoming Lithuania’s commitment to ensure the implementation of its international, obligations through its national legal system, 
Turkmenistan recommends: 

1. to continue its ongoing efforts aimed at successful implementation of the 2021-2030 Lithuanian National Progress Plan to promote and protect human rights in the country; 
2.  to pursue strengthening the comprehensive initiatives on education in favour of ethnic minorities, women and children;
3. to strengthen developing various policies to ensure the full enjoyment of rights of persons with disabilities.
In conclusion, Turkmenistan wishes the Government of Lithuania a successful UPR Review at its 3rd cycle.

I thank you.

Geneva, 26 January 2022
